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Mr Donald Campbell 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
GPO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Mr Campbell 

Thank you for your email of 30 October 2022 providing a submission on the Victoria 
Park/Barrambin Draft Master Plan on behalf of the Brisbane CBD BUG. The Lord Mayor is 
currently away from the office and has asked that I reply on this occasion. 

I appreciate the time you have taken to provide feedback. Council will now assess all of the 
community feedback from surveys, submissions, emails and events, and will release a Final 
Master Plan in early 2023. 

A Community Consultation Report will also be publicly released, which will provide an 
overview of the consultation activity and feedback. 

While Council will not be providing individual responses to submissions, I would encourage 
you to sign-up to receive email updates by visiting Council's website at 
www.brisbane.q1d.gov.au and searching on 'Victoria Park'. 

If you have further queries, please contact the Victoria Park project team by email at 
victoriapark@brisbane.q1d.gov.au or phone 1800 271 127. 

Thank you for your email. 

Yours sincerely 

Krista Adams 
ACTING MAYOR 
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